
GYLA Held a Rally outside the Interior 
Ministry
On September 9, 2011, at 4:30 p.m., the Georgian Young Lawyers Association held a rally/walking from the building of Interior Ministry to 
the office of the General Prosecutor of Georgia. 

After the Georgian Young Lawyers Association published findings of a British forensic analysis bureau regarding the case of Nika 
Kvintradze’s death during the May 26 developments, both the authorities and media have been waging attacks against GYLA. 

Regrettably, instead of the authorities providing answers to legitimate questions, reports prepared in violation of journalistic standards and 
ethic norms and aimed at discrediting GYLA have been broadcasted for the last couple of days. They constitute attacks against the 
organization rather then a discussion on effective investigation into the case. 
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The Georgian Young Lawyers’ Association is addressing the authorities with the following messages of the rally: renew investigation! 
Publicize evidence! Respond to the questions! Respect civil position and familiarize with the forensic findings! 
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